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From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Forecasting wholesale prices 

The power companies are motivated by maximising their profits for their shareholders, not saving 

the planet.Discounts already given have not passed onto the consumers. A 400% increase in 

power charges in the last 7 years, and gold plated services by power companies to minimise tax, is 

an embarrassment for the Labour Government. 

We purchased the solar system as a means of minimising our power costs during the later years of 

our lives. Not to assist overseas owned power companies get richer. 

 

Other fees and charges 

Connection fees from owner companies should be covered by the power companies. Are they not 

gaining a new income stream? 

 

The social cost of carbon 

Has been hijacked in many ways, science has highlighted the problems globally, but vested 

interests whether financial or political have been big on announcements, but nothing much has 

been done. 
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